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Mr. Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402-6032

“I am currently studying to become a teacher and wanted nothing more than to help students like me.
| aways struggled in school because | never received the proper help. | am looking to change that and
make the future a better place one child at a time.”

- Scholarship Recipient fall 22
Dear Mr. Rockley and Friends at the Rockley Family Foundation,

Your generous In Kind contribution of rental (lease) of 4 instruments, delivery, and
technical, on October 10, 2022 to the ACC music department (530) truly has the
power to impact and transform lives. Thank you for joining us in helping metro Denver
be #ACCStrong!

To see your gift in action, follow us at @accfoundation IG and/or Facebook. See how we
turn your donation into the difference we all can make together. Learn about others, who
like you, value and support our students.

Whether you would like to learn more about the ACC Foundation or want to get involved,

please call me at 720. 440. 4666, or email me at courtney.loehfelm@arapahoe.edu.

With sincere gratitude,

g bmspin

Courtney Loehfelm
Executive Director
ACC Foundation

Arapahoe Community College Foundation is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt charitable organization that raises and manages private
funds for the benefit of Arapahoe Community College. Under Internal Revenue Service guidelines, you may be entitled to
deduct the full value of your gift(s) if ACC has not provided goods or services in return for your donation. If you have questions,
please contact the ACC Foundation at 303-797-5881.

The ACC Foundation federal tax ID number is #23-7093127.

FACCSTRONG

The Forever ACC Legacy Society honors those who remember Arapahoe Community College in their
estate plans. To learn more, please contact Courtney Loehfelm at Courtney.loehfelm@arapahoe.edu
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